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21st July 2023 
E VERY MOMENT MATTERS! 



PERRANFEST SUCCESS! What a fantastic turn out we had at this year’s Perranfest! Regardless of 

the weather, the event went ahead indoors and was as busy as in previous years. A huge thank 

you to all those who performed on the music stage. Without the brilliant organisation of Lucy 

(FOPS Chair) and her amazing team of FOPS parents and volunteers on the day, these events 

would not happen. What a greta community to be part of!  



THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR GENEROUS DONA-

TIONS AND COMING ALONG TO JOIN IN THE 

FUN AND SUPPORT THIS FUND RAISING EVENT. 

OVER £2000 WAS RAISED ON THE DAY! WELL 

DONE TO ALL INVOLVED AND THANK YOU!  





PORTALOO ON PLAYING FIELD! 

Following on from the success of the new play equipment 
on the village green, we have now been informed by Cllr 
Hirst that a fixed portaloo will be installed by the play ar-
ea on Monday for an initial 6 months trial. Please do pass 
on your thoughts to the Council as part of this trial. 



TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS 13th July 2023 

BRONZE CERTIFICATE – 50 TEAM POINTS 

Year 1: Lucas 

Year 4: Lily 

Year 5: Summer 

GOLD CERTIFICATE – 150 TEAM POINTS 

Year 1: Bella and Micky 

MEDAL – 200 TEAM POINTS 

Reception: Jessica, Jovie and Dottie 

Year 1: Leo, Joseph, Lara and Lauren 

Year 2: Niamh and Charlie 

Year 4: Morwenna, Will, Jamie and Primrose 

Year 5: Rafferty 

BADGE – 250 TEAM POINTS 

Reception: Ruan and Elspeth 

Year 1: Senara 

Year 2: Evelyn and Eva 

Year 3: Agnes 

Year 5: Layla, Willow.M and Harley 

HEADTEACHER’S CERTIFICATE – 300 TEAM POINTS 

Reception: Agnes 

Year 2: Maddox, Raffy and Daniel 

Year 3: Theo 

Year 4: Blakely and Leo 

 

OVERALL TEAM POINT WINNERS FOR  

2022/2023 

 

FIRST PLACE ACHIEVING A TOTAL OF    

423 TEAM POINTS  

AMELIA FORSTER – YEAR 3 

 

 

SECOND PLACE ACHIEVING A TOTAL OF 

386 TEAM POINTS 

LILY-ROSE  BILLINGHAM– YEAR 5 

 

THIRD PLACE ACHIEVING A TOTAL OF 

384 TEAM POINTS 

DYLAN WEBBER – YEAR 3 

We look forward to seeing you all 

back with us on:  

Tuesday, 5th September 2023!  


